
Notice of 30-Day Filing 
 
NIPSCO hereby provides notice of a filing that will be made on or after February 
26, 2010 at the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (IURC) seeking to update 
NIPSCO’s energy and capacity rate schedule for purchases from cogeneration and 
small power production facilities.  Affected customers include qualifying facilities 
with contracts to sell electric energy and capacity to NIPSCO, may experience 
changes in rates as a result of the filing.   
 
IURC approval of the filing may be granted as soon as April 1, 2010. 
 
Written objections to the filing should be submitted to either: 
 
       Ms. Brenda Howe, Secretary 

Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 
101 West Washington St., Suite 1500 E 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
E-mail:  bhowe@urc.in.gov 

Or, 
 Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 

      115 W. Washington St., Suite 1500 South 
      Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
      Phone:  1-888-441-2494 Toll Free 
      Fax:  (317) 232-5923 
      E-mail:  uccinfo@oucc.IN.gov  
 

 


